
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES COMMISSION 
          

 
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM  

              
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is a potential for a quorum of the City 
Council, Planning Commission and Community Activities Commission to be present at 
the Newcastle Days Celebration Friday, September 6, 2019, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., 
and Saturday, September 7, 2019, from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. at Lake Boren Park in 
Newcastle. 
 

DATED this 22nd day of August, 2019.  
 
 

 
Sara McMillon, City Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 


